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Majority of Respondents are Interested in

Supporting NHPCO Efforts to Create New

Resources

ALEXANDRIA, VA, US, April 28, 2021

/EINPresswire.com/ -- The National

Hospice and Palliative Care

Organization (NHPCO) wanted to

understand how many of its members

have already developed, or are interested in developing, medical group practices. Health care

organizations that have a medical group practice are at an advantage when it comes to

participating in new care models. Creating a medical group practice is also the fastest way to

build a palliative care program and secure reimbursement through Medicare B billing.  

One of the things we are

helping hospice providers

understand is the range of

opportunities that exist

among the various models

being offered or

developed...”

Lori Bishop, MHA, BSN, RN

In April 2021, NHPCO conducted a survey of its

membership to learn more about the use of medical group

practices among these hospice providers and interest in

developing such a service. Hospice organizations already

invest in medical providers, including physicians and nurse

practitioners, as members of their interdisciplinary team,

so there could be opportunity for hospices to build out a

medical group practice. 

Nearly 20 percent of NHPCO’s provider members

responded. This reflects the feedback of 230 hospices from among the organization’s 1,200

provider members.

Among the survey findings

•	27 percent of respondents reported that they have a medical practice group as part of their

services.

•	26 percent of respondents indicated an interest in developing this service.  

•	Approximately 50 percent of the members with an existing medical group reside within a

geographic location that is eligible to participate in the Primary Care First model.  
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•	66 percent of respondents provide palliative care services; however, currently only 9 percent

offer primary care services. 

•	38 percent of respondents provide certified home health care.

•	25 percent provide other services such as assisted living, long term care, private duty care,

home infusion, PACE, and pediatric concurrent care.  

An overwhelming majority of respondents are interested in participating in focus groups to assist

NHPCO in building out resources to help others build and sustain medical practice groups.

“One of the things we are helping hospice providers understand is the range of opportunities

that exist among the various models being offered or developed by the Center for Medicare and

Medicaid Innovation,” said NHPCO Vice President for Palliative and Advanced Care Lori Bishop.

“The skills of the Interdisciplinary Team and the expertise that hospice professionals have in care

management can be of great value to organizations that are part of Direct Contracting or

Primary Care First models.”

NHPCO members will find additional information on some of these models on the Models and

Demos page of the NHPCO website. 

-###-

About NHPCO 

As the leading organization representing integrated, person-centered healthcare, NHPCO gives

ongoing inspiration, practical guidance, and legislative representation to hospice and palliative

care providers so they can enrich experiences for patients and ease caregiving responsibilities

and emotional stress for families. Visit www.nhpco.org. 
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